
 

 

                                                       

 

The Board of Management of De La Salle College Waterford invites 

applications for the post of 

Deputy Principal 

To take effect from the 1 September 2024 

 

De La Salle College is an all-Boys, Catholic Voluntary Secondary School in the trusteeship of 

Le Chéile and conducted in accordance with Le Chéile Charter Values. The current enrolment 

of De La Salle College is 1070 

 
The Application Form and supporting documentation is obtainable from 

 
www.delasallewaterford.com 

 
Completed, typed application forms, as a PDF attachment, should be returned by email to 

 
chairbom@delasallewaterford.ie 

 
Email with completed application forms will be accepted up to 12.00 noon on 

 
Closing Date: 26th July 2024 

 
Please note that shortlisting may apply. 

 

The Board of Management of De La Salle College, Waterford 

 is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

Provisional Date for interviews: Week of August 5th 2024 

 

This appointment is subject to sanction by the Department of Education. 
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